
 
       ___________________________________ 

                            ATTENTION! 
NEW PROCEDURE FOR 

RECORDING STARTS ON 9-1-2025 
___________________________________ 

EFFECTIVE 9-1-2025 
ALL PERSONS PRESENTING A 
DOCUMENT FOR FILING (IN 

PERSON) INTO THE REAL 
PROPERTY RECORDS OF FRIO 
COUNTY, ARE REQUIRED TO 

PROVIDE A PHOTO ID TO THE 
CLERK.  

(§191.010 TEXAS LOCAL GOVERNMENT CODE) 


